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RunKuwait  
RunKuwait is back and Al-Bayan International School is ready. We are 
counting on our BIS community to register with us and take part in this 
charity fun race. Last year, our BIS Team had more than 120 members. Staff, 
students, and families, help us make this great cause one of our strongest 
community events. Race day is Saturday, November 23rd. click here to know 
how you can join us. We are looking forward to seeing everyone on race day. 
 
 

Dates to Remember 
  October 3 – October 10: MAP Assessment for KG2, ES, MS & HS.  
  October 7: Photo Day for KG & ES.  
October 8: - Photo Day for MS & HS.  
                    - The Linden Group College Tour at BIS from 1:30 pm – 2:30 pm.  
October 15: Professional Development Day for staff, all students released at 

12:00 pm (No After-School or KG Clubs). 
October 17: - Field Trip for Grade 2 to Kidzania.  

                          - BIS Pink Day for Breast Cancer Awareness! Students are   
encouraged to wear PINK. 

   October 24 & 27: Mid-Semester Holiday.  

“Pink Day” Breast Cancer Awareness 
October is Breast Cancer Awareness Month. Al-Bayan International School encourages 
students and staff to wear their PINK ribbons this month and take part in our annual 
Pink Day Fundraiser.   
Pink Day will be on Thursday, October 17th, 2019. Students and teachers can order pink 
cupcakes for 1.5KD each and wear PINK clothes to support the cause. All proceeds go to 
Al-Sidra Association for Psychological Care of Cancer Patients. Cupcakes will be 
delivered to students during snack time on Thursday, October 17th. Deadline for orders 
is Tuesday, October 15th, 2019. Click here to get the letter.   
 

 

Mission Statement: Al-Bayan International School personalizes learning to achieve intellectual and individual                                  
growth of all students, empowering them to impact their community. 

MAP Assessment  
We are proud of our students for their approach and commitment to the MAP 
Assessment process. The last day of MAP Assessment is October 10. The results will be 
available once analyzed and it will allow teachers to tailor their teaching to the needs 
of the students. 
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Fire Drill at BIS  
The safety of your child and all children in our school as well as the safety of the school staff is very important to 
us. In order to maintain a safe environment for our children to study and learn, it is necessary that we practice our 
emergency and crisis response plans by having drills designed to exercise our procedures. The school will conduct 
a “fire drill” this month. We want each student to understand and be aware of the importance of this drill and not 
be afraid when the fire alarm is sounded. By practicing, they will know what to do and how to do it. 

 

 

Students need to wear the official 
uniform not PE uniform on these days.  

 
 

Grade 6 Activities  
Grade 6 Students are using technology 
to bolster their understanding  
of Greatest Common Factors (GCF). 

  
 
 
 

KG 1 “Learning about Colors” 
KG1 is learning about colors each week. This week they 
learned about Red and next week they will learn about 
green. 
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